
NEWS- April 2013 

Winners of the Acrylic Creative Studio 

 

In April, Creative Studio, a design company, sponsored a raffle on 
Facebook and our Foundation was the lucky winner of 1 acrylic, 
11x17 Inch, mirror impression and 4 expanders. 
 

We wish to thank Creative Studio for this great opportunity.  

 

 
  

 

 

English lessons in both communi-

ties  

 

English lessons in the community of Los Cuadros de Gua-
dalupe started on April 2nd. There are already 15 partici-
pants, including both children and teens. Classes are 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. The pro-
gram is run by committed BWAB volunteers and Máximo 
Nivel language academy.  The academy provides the cu-
rriculum, and BWAB finds volunteers to teach. 

 
Classes in El Triángulo will start May the 3rd , and they will be Wednesdays and Fridays between 3:00 – 
5:00pm. This program is more personalized, allowing students to learn the language with a special focus 
on oral expression.  



Promoter of the foundation 
 

You can help to publicize the work we do and you only need spend 30 minutes a week. You ha-
ve to suggest to your friends, family, coworkers and other people you know. For more informa-
tion you can contact us by mail (raquel.henriquez@boywithaball.com)  


